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CBH Provider Directory Review 
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An accurate provider directory is essential to ensure timely and reliable access to care for 

CBH Members. Members, families, and other professionals frequently utilize the CBH 

Provider Directory to locate a service and/or to make referrals. It is critical that the 

provider’s information, displayed in the CBH Provider Directory, is accurate and that 

contact information is functional. Incorrect information can impede timely referrals and 

access to care.  

CBH requests that all providers verify the accuracy of their information listed on the 

CBH Provider Directory. The Provider Application Administrator should contact their 

assigned Provider Relations Representative to address any inaccurate information.  

Contact your assigned Provider Relations Representative with your questions.  
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